
November 18, 2024

Notice Regarding Parent-Teacher Conferences

Dear School 5 Families,

Parent-Teacher Conferences are being scheduled electronically using the sign-up link that is
posted on the School 5 website under News and Announcements until Monday, December 2.

Please schedule your conference using the sign-up link with your child’s math teacher
only. Your child’s language arts teacher will also be present at the meeting. For your
convenience, the link is also listed below.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904094AA4A72AA4FB6-53435653-parent

Please note that all conferences will take place in person. Contact your child’s math teacher for
more information, if needed.

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on the following dates and times:

Tuesday, December 10th from 1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Wednesday, December 11th from 5:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Thursday, December 12th from 1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Sincerely,

Dr. Nython Carter

Principal

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904094AA4A72AA4FB6-53435653-parent

